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Registration of vote by overseas Pakistanis

Election Commission of Pakistan is providing facility of online voting for the
overseas Pakistanis during the by-elections to be held on 14 October 2018. For this
purpose, as a first step, voters’ registration would be carried out from 1 to 15
September 2018.

All overseas Pakistanis whose name is already in the voters’ lists and they belong
to the constituencies where by-elections are being held are requested to register
themselves at the following website of the election before 15 September 2018 so
that they may exercise their right to vote in the by-elections scheduled for 14
October 2018:

WWW.ecp.gov.pk

Toronto
31 August 2018



